
 

  
  
  
  
 Chicago Airports District Office 

2300 E. Devon Avenue 
Des Plaines, Illinois 60018 

 
 
 
August 25, 2020 
 
Mr. Eric Peterson 
Airport Manager 
115 W Pleasant St. 
Portage, WI 53901 
 

Portage Municipal Airport (C47) 
Portage, WI 

Approval of Forecast 
 
Dear Mr. Peterson: 
 
The Federal Aviation Administration (FAA) is in receipt of Chapter Three, Aviation 
Demand Forecasts, Portage Municipal Airport Master Plan- Phase 1, dated July 2019.   
 
This aviation forecast was scoped and prepared prior to the effects of the Coronavirus 
Disease 2019 (COVID-19) outbreak.  It is uncertain if there are, or will be, impacts to 
this forecast.  For this reason, the FAA approval of the information provided in this 
forecast document is limited to the reasonability of the methodologies used and analysis 
completed.  This is not an assessment of the forecasted number of operations or 
enplanements.  FAA approval of the forecast does not provide justification to begin 
construction of airport development.  Further documentation of actual activity levels 
reaching the forecasted activity levels will be needed prior to FAA participation in 
funding for those types of projects.   
 
Given the above, the FAA approves the forecast provided in Tables 3-36 and 3-37, for 
planning purposes only, as captured below. 
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Based on the approved forecasts, the FAA also approves A-I small aircraft for the 
existing and future critical aircraft for the airport and both runways. 
 
The FAA concurs with the use of the forecast contained in the above referenced forecast 
summary for the remainder of your current master planning efforts only.  
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If you have any questions, I can be reached at (847) 294-8253 or at 
sandy.lyman@faa.gov. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Sandra A. Lyman 
Community Planner 
Chicago Airports District Office 
 
cc:  Lucas Ward, Wisconsin Bureau of Aeronautics 
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